
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

VILLAGE OF CALEDONIA 
NOTICE OF EXTENDED OPEN BOOK DATES FOR 2019 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the assessment roll for the Village of Caledonia has been extended through 
Friday, August 30 due to a delay in notification value changes.  OPEN BOOK SESSION, at the Village Hall, 
5043 Chester Lane, Racine, WI on Thursday, August 8, 2019.  The Assessor will be available from 10:00 a.m. 
to 12:00 p.m. (noon).  The Assessor will also be available through Friday, August 30, by appointment.     
 
Please contact the Assessor’s Office 262-835-6409 for an appointment to meet with the Assessor to discuss 
any concerns you may have regarding your property assessment.  Instructional materials will be available at 
that time. 
 
Notice is hereby given this 1st day of August, 2019. 
Karie Pope, Village Clerk  
 
 

 


